
Joseph Walker 

From: Brian Hudson 
Sent: 29 October 2020 15:20 
To: Neighbourhood Planning 
Subject: Cirencester Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group response to the Preston 

Neighbourhood Plan 

Dear Sirs 

The Cirencester Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group has reviewed the Preston Neighbourhood Plan. 

The Steering Group welcomes the Plan and: 

• Particularly endorses the policy for a green barrier between Cirencester and Preston 
• Strongly encourages the policies around increasing cycling in the parish and surrounding areas, and to 

Cirencester in particular. 

Kind regards 

Brian Hudson 
Chair, Cirencester Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group 
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